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Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—August 2022 

Greetings from the Chinese Bible School. We hope this newsletter finds you well in 

all things. Thank you for your support and prayers for the work of the Chinese 

Bible School. May the peace from God the Father and the Lord Jesus Christ be with 

you all.  

We are glad that the video recordings for the first eleven lessons of the book of 

Genesis were completed. These lessons covered the first nineteen chapters of the 

book. In order to help the video viewers to glimpse the contents of the lessons, we 

offer the lesson titles and the chapters for each lesson. The titles of each lesson are 

as follows: (1) Introduction, (2) God Created Heavens and Earth, (3) God 

Established Garden of Eden, (4) The Origin of Sins, (5) The Descendants of Adam 

and Eve, (6) Noah and Flood, (7) The Covenant of Rainbow and the Tower of 

Babel, (8) The Call of Abraham, (9) God’s Covenant with Abraham, (10)  Human’s 

Wisdom versus God’s Wisdom, and (11) God and Angels Visited Abraham and Lot 

(The Destruction of Sodom and Gomorrah). The video post-production including 

onscreen graphics production and video editing is in processing. We are hoping the 

final videos can be uploaded to the Chinese Bible School website for public view at 

the end of September.  

The production of videos for Genesis is set as the next level of our video 

production. We switch the video format from High Definition (HD) to 4K which 

offers four times the resolution of full HD. The graphic designs also have to switch 

to 4K format so the final 4K video can be played on large-screen TV or monitor 

without losing the resolution. We are thankful for the modern technology that 

allows us to produce high-quality videos which hopefully can last for decades. We 

are also thankful for brother Mat Cain for his instruction on how to make 4K 

graphics. Many thanks to Bethany Bender, the Graphic Designer at the World 

Video Bible School, for recording the videos.  

Our Zoom Bible study group continues to study the book of Hebrews. We came to 

chapter 11 studying the whole host of hall of fame by faith in the Old Testament. 

We are encouraged by the examples demonstrated by those who run before us, as 

Paul said, “For whatever was written in former days was written for our instruction, 

that through endurance and through the encouragement of the Scriptures we might 

have hope.” (Romans 15:4) The more we study on the book of Hebrews, the more 

we long for that heavenly home. 

We are thankful for the steadfastness of the students who spent every Thursday 

evening studying this great book. I appreciate the dedication of those who love the 

Lord and His word. May God continue to bless them in perusing the growth in the 

knowledge of God.   


